
Upper School Hockey Matches 

During the first half term of spring, Robin and Woodpecker class have been 

learning how to play Hockey. Before the half term break the two classes came 

together to take part in a couple of matches. All students took part with great 

enthusiasm and demonstrated excellent skills and team work.  

This half term we will be learning how to play cricket and intend to come 

together again to show our skills learnt from our weekly PE lessons.  

 

 

 

     


